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MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

MONDAY 11th SEPTEMBER 2006
Question No 1
Question:
Cllr Mark Daly

“To ask the Manager will he give details of proposals to deal with illegal bonfires during Halloween?”
Reply:

An interdepartmental group comprised of representatives from Community, Parks, Housing and Environmental Services Departments met on a regular basis during the past year in relation to the problems caused by bonfires at Halloween.  The group has also consulted with the Garda Siochana and the Fire Brigade.  A report on the matter is being issued to the Sports and Recreation SPC at its September meeting.
